
 
 

From: Debbie Carroll 
To: Rex Gifford 
Subject: OUR children 
Date: Friday, August 20, 2021 4:46:48 PM 

Please let parents be parents and remove the mandatory mask mandate for children. 

Vaccines are EXPERIMENTAL and our children are at a 99% chance of NOT contracting the virus. 
Vaccines should never be mandatory and should be decided by a parent and their child’s pediatrician 
NOT a politician. 

Sincerely, 
Debbie Carroll 


